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September 26, 2025 
 

Invitation to Tender 
Project: Winter Operations for RLMCMH 

 
 

ADDENDUM #18-2025-001 
 
 

The Municipality of Red Lake advises that ITT #18-2025 – Winter Operations for the Red Lake 
Margaret Cochenour Memorial Hospital has been cancelled in its entirety and will not proceed to 
award. 
 
We appreciate the time and effort all proponents put into their submissions. We thank you for your 
interest in doing business with the Municipality and encourage all vendors to respond to future 
opportunities.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Heather Weese 
Procurement & Resource Planning Specialist 
Municipality of Red Lake 

 
[End of Amendment 18-2025-001] 


